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16/02/2023  15:20:012023/0093/P COMM Meric Apak I object to this application as local ward councillor.

The proposed development is not in keeping with policy G1 of the Camden Local Plan 2017, or the Kentish 

Town Framework. Development in this area needs to be as part of a comprehensive masterplan. Not as 

proposed which is somewhat haphazard and disjointed.
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